SEI.
COPY

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, EC3
26th February, 1959,

Telegrams: Committee London Telex
Telex No.: 24305

Telephone: ROYal 9166

Dear Sirs,
By & TINE"

With reference to your letter of the 6th October,
I shall be glad if you will confirm that this vessel
is st1l1l laid up at your port.

I would point out thap the year of grace previously
approved by the Committee for the completion of the
Special Survey, commenced at Palermo in February 1958
and further advanced at Amsterdam in May last, will
expire at the end of the present month.

You will note thabt the Donkey Boiler Survey also
becomes due at the end of this month.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the AT E
Classification Committeel |
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